STUDENT BULLETIN

April 29, 1975

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

To handle yourself, use your head; To handle others, use your heart.

LOOKING AHEAD:

Any student anticipating the need for any Financial Aid for the 1975-76 year must apply early. Federal allocations have been reduced, which means that funds will all be awarded before September, 1975. This applies to Federally Insured Loans, secured through your local bank, and Federal Aid through Northwest College - N.D.S.L. - S.E.O.G.

COMMUNITY SERVICE:

Prayerfully consider visiting the sick and afflicted at Rainier Valley Convalescent Home. We will be leaving at 2:30 p.m. on Wednesday from Perks Hall and will be back by 5:00 p.m.

BLOOD MOBILE IS COMING:

There will be a Blood Mobile on campus on April 30. There is a sign up list and schedule of times at the receptionist's desk in the Administration Building for those who wish to give donations.

BASKETBALL CLINIC:

The clinic has been postponed one week because of mid-terms. It has been re-scheduled for May 5, 7, and 9.

PASTOR'S WORKSHOP:

The Pastor's Workshop is being held this afternoon in the Learning Center beginning at 2:00. Reverend Don Pickerill is the guest speaker.

NEEDED:

A one-bedroom unfurnished apartment. Reasonably priced. (Have small dog) Contact Ken Dobson, 827-5156.

ROOMMATE WANTED:

Roommate wanted to share a three-bedroom house with two other girls. Contact Becky Hallam or call 523-2906

LOST:

One black wallet. Owner is Michael Irving, B-105

ARE YOU INTERESTED?

Three Christian girls are looking for another girl to share expenses with them in a four-bedroom house in Bellevue, near Bellevue Community College. Call Jan Eastman, 746-1959.